
HEAR YE!
HEAR YE!

Dear Parents,

For the health and safety of all our students, we are asking every student K4—6th 
grade to have their own set of headphones to use.  These headphones should 
remain at school and not kept in backpacks where they are easily broken and 
often left at home.

 Headphone Requirements:

● Standard 3.5 mm jack
● No Bluetooth - This doesn’t work well in the tech lab or when devices are in 

close proximity to other devices..
● Sized to fit your child
● No microphone needed
● 4th - 6th only: Earbuds are ok to use IF students can put them in without 

help.
● Foldable is ok but not required.  Please note, they do tend to break more 

easily.

 Labeling instructions:

● Completely unpack the headphones and take off any twist ties and plastic 
pieces that may be used in packaging. 

● With a permanent marker, please write the first and last name ON the 
headphones.

● Place headphones in a Ziplock type bag.  Please make sure the headphones 
can easily be put in and taken out by your student.  Gallon size bags work 
best for headphones, while quart size bags are fine for earbuds.  

● With a permanent marker, label the outside of the bag with first and last 
name, grade, and teacher’s name. 

 Thank you!


